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Don Happy Memorial Golf Tournament Donates $1,500 to The Health Foundation  
 
Yorkton – Over 100 friends and family gathered together on Saturday, August 31st to 
hold a golf tournament in memory of Don Happy and to celebrate his life. “There were 
people from all over the province,” said Bill Kreway who was one of the organizers of 
the event. “Don worked with golf courses all over the province and enjoyed a great 
relationship with his customers. He also had friends everywhere and clearly he made an 
impression on people because there were many people who traveled to attend the golf 
tournament.”  
 
A bench in memory of Don Happy was purchased with the proceeds of the tournament; 
the bench was placed at Good Spirit Resort. The family requested that the balance of the 
proceeds be donated to The Health Foundation.  
 
“Don Happy and his family have been very good supporters of The Health Foundation 
for years and we are very pleased to receive this donation from the tournament in his 
memory,” said Ross Fisher, Executive Director of The Health Foundation.  
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For further information, please contact Ross Fisher, Executive Director, at 786-0507 
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